
 

 Justice Isn’t Served Until 
ALL Crime Victims Are 

Help Us Learn How to Help You Better —  
If you have been the victim of a crime, we need to hear from you.  Please participate in 
our Victim Services Needs Assessment by completing a questionnaire about your           
experience.  The information collected will be used to enhance services to all victims of 
crime in your communities. 
 

Your Answers Will Be Confidential — 
Information collected through this questionnaire will not be shared.  This information 
will be used exclusively to determine unmet needs within each county. 
 

Limited Time to Participate —  
The questionnaire will be available for your input beginning Monday, January 15, 2018 
and will close on Wednesday, March 14, 2018. 

Use the QR Code below to access 

the questionnaire using your smart 

phone or mobile device. 

Or participate online at 

www.pacrimevictims.com 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

If you need personal assistance, please call PCCD at 717-787-2040.  

 

For translation assistance, individuals with limited English proficiency 

(LEP)  can call 717-265-8560 

 

For additional information on services available to victims of crime, visit us 

at www.pacrimevictims.com 


